Dike, Darlene

From: Barbara Harris [

Sent: 19 November 2015 10:43
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2015/5832/P

| write to support in principle the redevelopment of the 'Little Bay' site on the corner of Belsize Road and
Priory Road NW6. It should combine modernising and extending this popular restaurant with additional
residential accommodation on a site which looks less than tidy at present. My one reservation would be
that there should be no significant light reduction to the new property 1A Priory Road, which the Council
only authorised fairly recently.

The eastern {Kilburn) end of Belsize Road is improving steadily. What are the current plans for 221 Belsize
Road, the former station house?

Martin Harris
22A Priory Road

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the 02 network.



